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22N> CAREER COUNSELING AND GUIDANCE FAIR

The International Education Specialists (Inter-Ed) in cooperation with
Career Development Association of the Philippines (CDAP) will conduct the 22nd
Career Counseling and Guidance Fair on September 16-17, 2010 at the
Philippine Trade and Training Center (PTTC) in Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City.

The Career education exhibit seeks to impart to students, teachers and
parents how to understand their competencies and capabilities and provide
them with the knowledge, skills and network to be able to position themselves
in the market.

The activity offers a wide range of free career education seminars and
career aptitude testing services to graduating high school students. They will
meet licensed Guidance Counselors face to face to seek advice on how to
conduct career planning, matching skills, personalities, aptitudes, abilities and
interests with the college courses.

For more information, contact Ms. Helen Bartholomew, Founder,
International Education Specialists, 2F Trafalgar Plaza, HV dela Costa St.,
Salcedo Village, Makati City with tel. no. (632) 819-1001; fax no. (632) 811-
8377; e-mail address: int_edu_specialists@pldtdsl.net and website address:
www.inter-ed.com.
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